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The Traveling Show 
WE NEED YOUR TRAVELING SHOW PIECES !!!! 
Artwork for the Traveling Show is due at the March 20th 
meeting.  We have a very big area to fill, so bring in as 
many as possible.  Remember, the piece should be 6 X 
6, 5 x 7, or 8 x 10.   Also, the theme is “Celebration”  and 
should include a red balloon (either hidden or as part of 
the painting).  Watercolors and pastels should be protected 
inside a plastic box like before.  Acrylic and oil will be 
OK without the box. If you drop your piece off, fill out the 
information blank that Doug has prepared.  Get busy!!!!

Spring Workshop 
Brenda Kunkle has procured Jerry Smith, watercolor 
and acrylic painter, for our spring workshop.  It will be 
an acrylic workshop; but, he uses the acrylic almost like 
watercolor.  The workshop will be held on May 18, from 
10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  The cost for the class is $40.00 per 
member and $60.00 for non-members.  We will only have 
12 student spots available.  To attend the workshop call 
Brenda Kunkle at 825-3579..

We have started a new year - our new year 
of producing artwork!!!! Even though 

we just finished a very busy year working on 
auction pieces, we need to get “right-back-in-
there” and create!!

We are very busy at the art gallery.  Terry 
Hreno is ready to take down the Permanent 
Collection show and hang the Don McDaniels 
show. We have the traveling show wall up and 
ready for traveling show pieces.  And, plans 
are wrapped-up for the spring workshop.

We hope all of you plan to join us this year 
during our open work days.  Not only will you 
find the experience fulfilling artistically, but it’s 
a great social experience.  We really have a 
lot of fun! Whether you have an abundance 
of art skills or very little, it is a learning, fun 
environment.

 Hope to see you at the Gallery.
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DonMacDaniel
THE ARTIST EYE

Opening reception March 8th 6-8 PM

a retrospective look at the work of

Lisa

We plan to clean the Gallery on  
Wednesday March 6th, 1:00 p.m. - ?, 

for the grand opening of the Don McDaniel show.   
If you happen to have free-time on March 6th,  

bring your dust rags and cleaning supplies, and join us.

Spring
Cleaning

Just a Little 

It gives us great pleasure to present a 
retrospective look at Don MacDaniel’s long and 
versatile artistic career. Don’s works include 
landscapes, still lifes, figurative, and abstract 
works. Join us  in celebrating the work of this 
wonderful Connersville artist and native son.
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 	 ART COMPETITIONS

   	 WVAA 2013 DATES

	 Coming to the WVAA Gallery 

   DUES

Design: Perezart.com www.wvartsa.com

	 EVENTS

It’s that time of year again.   
Please get your dues to Sharon McQueen, our membership 
chair as soon as possible. New application forms are on the 
desk at the gallery or you can download from:  
http://wvartsa.com/forms/WVAA-Membership-Form.pdf. 
Please be sure to fill out the entire form.  Include complete 
name, full address, phone number, and email address.   We 
need all this information to be sure you are kept up to date 
on events.  If we do not receive your dues by the end of 
March, we will start calling to remind you.

Automobile as ArtAutomobile as Art
May 10 - June 21, 2013

Get busy with your car art.
Contact Terry Hreno

McCullough Hyde Healing Art Project  
For information on the 
Healing Art Exhibit or 
submitting artwork for the 
2013 exhibit, contact Jean 
Vance, project manager, at 

jeanvanceartist@msn.com. Enter by March 11,  
Info: www.MHMH.org, $15.00 per entry, 

RAM Saturday Paint Outs - Richmond Art Group will 
meet March 30 (indoors) and May 4th (outdoors)  
at 10:00 a.m.   Meet at RAM

The Hagerstown Museum & Arts Place - 
Free acrylic painting sessions from 2:00-4:00 p.m. on 
Saturdays.  Just bring your paints and drop in  
- instructor Tom Butters.

Plan to attend this events.
First Thursdays  March 7, April 4th and May 2nd.   
Join the fun and educational experience

Don McDaniels Exhibit Grand Opening -  
March 8th, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Monthly meetings  March 20th, April 17th,& May 15th

Jerry Smith Workshop   
May 18th, 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m

Arts in Rising Sun call for Entries 
11th Juried Art Exhibition 
Rising Sun Pendleton Art Center 
Entries must be resceives by April 4th 
http://www.artsinrisingsun.com 
Cash Awards 
Open to all artists 18 years or older. 
Up to two entries may be submitted. 
$20 fee is required. 
Submission by Digital Images only.

Bring your artwork and $15 fee per entry and we will 
photograph, sized, color correct and burn a CD for your 
submission according to exhibition specifications.  
To let us know you are coming and more information 
contact: wvartsassociation@gmail.com

DIGITAL IMAGE WORKSHOP

On Saturday March 16th 2013, 12 noon 
WVAA will conduct a:

In Sympathy
Get 
Well

Our sympathy goes out to WVAA 
member Sandy Hudson on the 

loss of her mother.  We hope 
you are able to join us at the 
gallery again soon, Sandy.

Get well wishes go out to Melvin Dice 
as he recovers from his recent 
surgery.  Heal quickly, Melvin, and come 
back and join us at the WVAA.
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